
  This edition sponsored by:  Anonymous                  October 2022

Greenethorpe SMH Centenary
You can’t help but be inspired! ....by those com-

munity and for some, past family members, who had 
the foresight and endeavour to build our Hall 100 
years ago!  An admirable feat. It was through the 
generosity of land being donated and public subscrip-
tion of funds that our Community Hall stands today. 
In the past it was a busy venue for games nights, 
dances, celebrations and film nights. It continues to 
be a hub of our community where concerts, balls, 
public meetings, exercise classes, school functions, 
preschool care, private gatherings, to name a few, 
take place.

Come help celebrate our Community Hall’s Cente-
nary on the 8th of October!

 Order of the Day 
• 11am Commencement of the day. 
• 11.30 Formalities/official opening, Cookbook 

Launch, Cutting of the Centenary Cake.
• 2.15 History Room, games, memorabilia display, 

historical film/ slides
• 1.00 BBQ   (sausage sandwiches available) 
• 1.30 Tea,Coffee, slices ( please bring your 

favourite to share) and Centenary Cake.
Please Note, if you have items from the past of 

interest, please bring them along ( with  description) 
to put on the memorabilia table.

Lynne Watt - Secretary

Email: aagnewsletter@yahoo.com.au

 October Birthdays
 2nd Fletcher Taylor
 2nd Stirling Taylor
 4th Neridah Randall
 5th Matthew Cashen
 8th Sandra O’Brien
 8th Jenny Wright
 10th Shirley Wills
 14th Heidi Wills
 15th Lucinda Bryant
 16th Jeremy Batkin
 18th Jason Grossman
 22nd Sienna Capra
 23rd Merle Watt
 25th Emily Fisher
 26th Logan Amezdroz
 26th Cameron Watt
 29th Elizabeth Batkin
 29th Justin Wright
 31st Blake Miles

Facebook: Around and About Greenethorpe

Around and About Facebook Page
We have set up a facebook page to mirror the 

AAG Newsletter and to enable advertisers to post 
notices and items that didn’t make it into the newslet-
ter by publication time. 

Everyone is welcome to join this group and to 
post items that are relevant for Greenethorpe and the 
surrounding community.

As most people now have smart phones and 
computers, we are considering ending the paper ver-
sion of the newsletter once the facebook page is 
established, so no more sponsorship will be required. 
Please let us know if you have objections to this idea.

Phil Weyers

6 June 1921


